BUREAU INTERNATIONAL DE RECHERCHE HISTORIQUE CINEMATOGRAFIQUE

(BIRHC)

-

PARIS LE PRESIDENT

Vienna IV,
Wohllebengasse 19

June 20th 1959

Dear Mr, Lindgren,

Thalkk you for your letter of May 25th in which you have
informed me of the discussions @nd results) having taken place
at the last meeting of the Comité Directeur of the F.I.A.F. con-
cerning the B.I.R.H.C,

For the present I would acknowledge this letter and tell
you, that I certainly shall see to it, that the information de-
sired by the Comité Directeur about the organization of our Bureau

will be put before the next meeting in Stockholm.

f8incerely yours,

; A A‘l
/ m P i’ < /('/Z

Hofrat Prof. Dr., Jos&hh Gregor

Mr, E, Lindgren
Vicepresident
B,I.AF,

82 rue de Courcelles
PARIS 8




